Osbaston Parish Council - Submission to Parish Governance Review May 2021

Osbaston Parish Council strongly oppose being amalgamated with any adjoining parish. 
It delivers local services such as streetlighting and circulates information on its noticeboards. 
Every Councillor has close local links with Parishioners and who regularly represent their views at Council meetings, such as views concerning planning applications. It is unlikely that this same connection would continue if we were to join a larger neighbouring parish.
The Council undertook a public consultation in 2021 where they found out the priorities of Parishioners. As a consequence, they are delivering a number of projects in the community as a direct results of these findings, including a defibrillator on Barton Rd and new noticeboards.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There appears to be no benefit to the community of Osbaston to be affiliated with a neighbouring parish and the continuation of Osbaston Parish Council would appear to be more appropriate in meeting the needs of local residents who live here. 
